
3.27.19 
General Announcements: 
Campus Ministry will pray the Stations of the Cross today in the chapel during the last 10 minutes of each 
lunch period. We invite you to take a few minutes for Lenten prayer on Fridays this Lent. Hope to pray with 
you on Fridays. 
 
Pro-Life club will be praying the rosary every Friday of Lent in the chapel. Each of the rosaries we will pray are 
for the five wounds of Christ. 
 
The city of Huntsville will pick up their last load of plastic caps for the year in April.  If you have been collecting 
caps at home, please bring them to Mrs. Forrest no later than April 2.   
 
Activity Club Announcements: 
Latin Club will meet tomorrow during activity period. 
 
The football team and cheerleaders will need to be released to the MPR Thursday during activity period.  
 
Tutoring during activity period Thursday will be in the library 
 
Sports Announcements: 
Congrats to the girls’ tennis team; they defeated Decatur Heritage 7-2 yesterday. 

 


